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From:

Sent: 10 November 2020 21:29
To: wastecomments
Subject: Deposit return Scheme
Categories: Consultation Submission

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern

I am the secretary of Cashel Tidy Town and have been texting and phoning our members in these difficult
times re the Deposit return Scheme.

Every member i have engaged with think this would be an excellent way forward .

Many of us are well into our 70s and can remember when we were young that many bottle were returned to
pubs and shops for a few pennies any that were left on the road were eagerly picked up by us for sweet
money .

Our litter picks over the last few years has produced much more beer bottles as well as plastic bottles of
fizzy drink .

We would be 100 per cent behind a scheme like this .

Thank you for taking so much interest in making the future a better place for us

Kindest regards
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